Simsbury Technology Task Force (STTF) Regular Meeting June 5, 2017

Engineering Conference Room – Simsbury Town Hall 5:30pm

Meeting Minutes

Attendees: Melissa Appleby, Rick Bazzano, Harald Bender, Jason Casey, Tom Cooke, Larry DiSciacca, Mike Doyle, John Jahne, Mark Orenstein, Ray Rosati, Bill Rucci.

The meeting was called to order at 5:32 by Mike Doyle.

The minutes of the May 1, 2017 meeting were adopted as submitted.

Discussions:

- Rick Bazzano and Jason Casey provided an update on the cyber security training project.
- Current draft of the Acceptable Usage Policy was discussed.
- Discussion of the Final WiFi Letter and motion by Mr. Bender to submit the WiFi Letter to the Board of Selectmen, Public Building Committee, Engineering, and the Planning Department. Motion was seconded by Mr Rosati. No further discussion was had. The vote was unanimous.
- Rick Bazzano provided an update on the Firewall project planned for deployment in August.
- The meeting schedule was discussed and the group decided to cancel the July meeting.
- Next steps were discussed.

Mr DiSciacca made a motion to adjourn. Mr Rosati seconded the motion, which passed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 6:15 pm.